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DATA COLLECTION AND CONSENT FORMS 

 
The deadline for the return of these forms was today. If you have 
not yet returned them please do so on Monday. Without your 
received consent for activities such as taking part in local visits or 
using the internet etc. your child will not be able to take part. 
 
 
HARVEST SERVICE: 
 
The school harvest service will take place at 1.30 p.m. on Wednesday 26th September in 
Holy Trinity Church. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

CLASS WELCOME MEETINGS 
 

Thank you for your attendance at these useful meetings that have taken place this week. If 
you were unable to attend, some of the information given out during the meetings will be 
available on your child’s Class Page on the school website. The information will be published 
during next week. 
 
 
A REMINDER ABOUT THE WEARING OF JEWELLERY: 
 
Earrings must be of the small stud-type and the stud must be round in shape. 
Earrings must be removed for all P.E. activities. Plasters can only be used in the 6 
weeks after piercing when the earrings cannot be removed.  
If your child cannot remove their own earrings for P.E. then please do so before they 
come to school. 
The wearing of bracelets, rings and necklaces is not allowed. 
Small watches may be worn. 
Hair braids should not be worn in school. 
 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place  CLASS 3BOL 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 4F  & CLASS 6B 99.4% 
3rd Place CLASS REC L 98.2% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.7% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>> 96.9% 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


